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Comments: Please make motorized singletrack trails in the Wayne National Forest

 

Dear Rachel Neuenfeldt,

 

My name is Jason Rigsby. I have a Kawasaki KX 125 motorcycle and I really want to ride it on single-track trails

in the Wayne National Forest. My son has a dirt bike and he wants to ride with me. Currently, there are no single-

track trails in the Wayne National Forest? I pay taxes and I want the motorized single-track trails in the Wayne

National Forest. I spend money riding motorized trails in other states like Kentucky where there are motorized

single-track trails. Can you please help us get motorized single-track in the Wayne National Forest?

 

Sincerely

 

Jason Rigsby


